
Want to 

attend the  

American 

Youth 

Horse Leaders Symposium?  

In 2024, this event will be held March 21­23, 2024 in Fort Worth, TX. Recipients of this award will 

receive a portion of this conference paid – expect to pay a portion too.  Participants will return to 

their team and district to share information learned to help lead and make OHSET better. Check out 

the symposium information at:  https://www.ayhc.com/symposium   If you wish to apply for this 

opportunity, please complete the following.  

  

Name _________________________  _______________  Phone _ ___________________________ 

Address __________________________________________________________________________  

Email _ __________    __________________________________________  Grade ______________  

 How did you hear about this opportunity? 

 

Have you looked up the AYHC Symposium on the internet?    YES     NO  

Why do you want to represent OHSET at this event? 

 

 

 



How long have you been involved with OHSET? 

What events do you compete in? 

 

Why should we choose YOU to represent OHSET at the symposium? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will you do with the knowledge you gain at the event? 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

The application is due in the hands of Sherri Henry, AYHC Coordinator by Friday, December 1 – 

shenry@ohset.com Expect to do an interview on Thursday, Dec 7,  7­9pm via Zoom.  Scan and send 

the document as a pdf PLEASE; 1 file.   

Any questions, contact Sherri Henry, at 541­784­8377 or shenry@ohset.com  


